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28th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

Looking ahead to 2024-25 

 

This will be the first time that you are hearing from us looking forward to the next school year and 

sharing with you plans and arrangements to secure your children’s best transition into their new 

classes. Supporting children and parents with this step is an important element of our role as we 

seek to build upon relationships held and secure future successes in learning.  

 

Over the coming weeks you can expect the following:- 

 

 On the morning of Thursday 4th July, following a brief whole school assembly, children will 

join their new teacher in their new classroom for their first session together ahead of 

September. This will run from approx.. 9.15-10.15am.  

 

 During the final weeks of term you can expect to receive a transition newsletter highlighting 

the value of strong transition and providing you with information about your child’s new 

class and adults working with them.  

 

 In the background, teachers will be meeting with each other to share useful information 

about your child and their learning, supporting the building of new relationships between 

children and the new adults working with them.  

 

 After school on Wednesday 17th July parents and children will be invited to meet their new 

teacher during a drop-in session that will take place from 3.30 – 5.00pm. We would 

encourage everyone along to this – while this is unlikely to be an opportunity to have a 

lengthy discussion with your child’s new teacher, it will be an opportunity to become 

acquainted and set up further discussions should you wish.  

 

As we seek to make the very best arrangements to support children throughout the school next 

year some teachers will be moving year groups/classes. While this is a little untypical for Haytor 

View, be assured that this is being done with a view to securing the best outcomes for children, 

and indeed is not so untypical in other school settings.  

 

With this in mind, a broad overview of where staff will be providing support and leading teaching 

next year is detailed at the bottom of this letter. This information will be formally shared with 

children when they join their new teacher on 4th July, however if you would like to discuss it with 

them ahead of this time please feel free.  

 

As you look at our new staffing arrangements you will notice the absence of Miss Poucher, who 

we wish well as she continues her career as a teacher following her successful appointment to a 

role in Exeter – she leaves us with our thanks and best wishes. We will also be saying bye for now 

and a big thank-you to Mrs Pavledis and Mrs Louise who have supported us with specific areas of 

need this year – we hope that our association will continue in the future as needs arise.  
 

Yours sincerely  

 

Scott Hampton 

Head Teacher 
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2024-25 Staffing/Class Overview 

 

Foundation Stage & Year 1 

 

Nursery – Miss Butler & Mrs Penn 

 

Reception – Miss Jacob 

 

Year 1 – Miss Hall 

 

Supported by:- Miss Cameron, Mrs Coleman, Miss Dennis, Mrs Heeks, Mrs Russell, Miss Wopling.  

 

 

Years 2 – 4 

 

Year 2 – Mrs Brown 

 

Year 3 – Mrs Cousins 

 

Year 4 – Miss Manley 

 

Supported by:- Miss Blank, Mrs Bunce, Miss Greca, Miss Minney, Mrs Russell. 

 

Years 5 – 6 

 

Year 5 – Mr Franklin 

 

Year 6 – Mr Hankin 

 

Supported by:- Miss Potter, Miss Wicks, Mrs Russell 

 

 

SENCO and cross-school support - Miss Shopland  
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